
 
 

 
 

 
	

Booster Classes – Year 6 
It is very important that your child attends these Booster Classes in 
preparation for their SATS in May. If you would like any further information on 
these classes, please speak to Mrs Hurst at the end of the school day.  
More details about the SATS will follow shortly. 
 
Sainsburys Active Kids 2017 
We are once again collecting Sainsburys Active Kids 
vouchers. Please bring any vouchers into school or put 
them in the collection box provided in the school office. 
Thank you. 
 
Swimming – Year 4	
It is a requirement of the National Curriculum that all children attend swimming 
lessons during Key Stage 2.   Year 4 children will be going swimming every 
Tuesday afternoon throughout the school year.  Can you please ensure that 
they always bring their swimming kit to school (trunks or swimsuit, towel and 
swimming cap) as it is important that all the children attend the swimming 
classes.  Can you please ensure that swimming caps are provided for all girls 
and any boys with long hair.  No jewellery should be worn.   
 
Medical Appointments	
It is really important that dental and doctor’s appointments are made out of 
school hours. We appreciate that this is not always possible but children do 
miss vital lessons when they are taken out of school during the school day.  
You must show an appointment card for any appointment in school time.  
Failure to do so will result in the absence being recorded as unauthorised. 

Half Term 
School will close on Friday 10th February at 3-15pm and will  
re-open on Tuesday 21st February at 8-50am.  
The After School Club will be open as normal.                                                                                       



	

 
 
School Assembly 
Our assemblies are held every Friday at 2.40pm. Smiley of the week and 
achievement awards are also given. Please come along and support your 
child, everyone is welcome. 
	

Food Bank 
Chadderton Methodist Church would like to thank everyone that donated items 
for their food bank. We managed to fill 6 large boxes and bags of non 
perishable food and toiletries for their Christmas appeal. 
	
	

Primary School Magazine 
The first edition of a new, glossy Primary School Magazine will be published in 
the next couple of days. It is backed by the Oldham Education and Skills 
Commission and aims to highlight all the good things going on in the borough's 
primary schools. 
  
This edition features a range of schools and activities across Oldham such as 
the Schools Shakespeare Festival, pantomime visits, a clog dancing club and 
our very own Prayer Garden.  Copies will be available from the School Office 
shortly. 
 
	
	
	

Attendance News 
The expected attendance for the school is 96%.  

The current school attendance for this week is 96.06%. 

Each week the class that has the best attendance and punctuality wins an ice cream. 

Ice-Cream Winners for January: 

Week ending 13th January:   Year 6  

Week ending 20th January: Year 1  

Week ending 27th January: Year 3 

Well done to all our Winners! 
 
	



	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
																	 

 
St Luke’s C.E. Primary School 

Tel: 0161 770 8404 
 
 
 

Holiday List 2017 – 2018 

 
No holiday during term time will be authorised 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

School opens on School closes on Number of  
Days in school 

Wednesday 6th September 2017 
School opens at 8.50 a.m. 

Friday 27th October 2017 38 
 

Closed Autumn Half term   
 

Monday 6th November 2017 Friday 22nd December 2017 
Close at 2 pm 

35 
 

Closed Christmas Holidays   
 

Monday 8th January 2018 Friday 9th February 2018 25 
 

Closed Spring Half term 
 

  

Monday 19th February 2018 Wednesday 28th March 2018 
Close at 2 pm 

28 
 

Closed Easter Holidays 
 

  

Monday 9th April 2018 
Closed (May Day) Monday 7th May 2018   

Friday 25th May 2018 34 
 

Closed Summer Half term 
 

  
 

Monday 11th June 2018 Friday 20th July 2018 
Close at 2 pm 

 
30 



 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
 

Date Time Event 
       February 
   
   
Wednesday 1st  3.15 – 4.15pm Booster Class – Year 6 

Chess Club - Year 3 & 4 
Cookery Club – Year 2 

Thursday 2nd      12.00 – 9.30pm  
3.15 – 4.00pm 

Young Voices – MEN Arena – Year 6 
Worship Workshop – Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Friday 3rd    2.40pm 
3.15 – 4.15pm 

School Assembly – Everyone welcome 
Chess Club – Year 5 & 6  

   
Monday 6th    
Tuesday 7th     9.00 – 11.00am NSPCC Child Safety Workshop – Year 5 & 6 
Wednesday 8th  
  

3.15 – 4.15pm  Booster Class – Year 6 
Chess Club - Year 3 & 4 
Cookery Club – Year 2 

Thursday 9th  
 

3.15 – 4.00pm 
3.15 – 4.15pm 

Worship Workshop – Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 
Booster Class – Year 6 

Friday 10th  2.40pm 
3.15pm 
3.15 – 4.15pm 

School Assembly – Everyone welcome 
School closes 
Chess Club – Year 5 & 6 

   
Monday 20th    
Tuesday 21st   8.50am School opens 
Wednesday 22nd    3.15 – 4.15pm Booster Class – Year 6 

Chess Club - Year 3 & 4 
Cookery Club – Year 2 

Thursday 23rd  3.15 – 4.00pm 
3.15 – 4.15pm 

Worship Workshop – Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 
Booster Class – Year 6 

Friday 24th   2.40pm 
3.15 – 4.15pm 

 School Assembly – Everyone welcome 
Chess Club – Year 5 & 6 

Monday 27th    
Tuesday 28th     
Wednesday 1st   
March 

3.15 – 4.15pm Booster Class – Year 6 
Chess Club - Year 3 & 4 
Cookery Club – Year 2 

Thursday 2nd   
March 

3.15 – 4.00pm 
3.15 – 4.15pm 

Worship Workshop – Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 
Booster Class – Year 6 

Friday 3rd  
March 

2.40pm 
3.15 – 4.15pm 

School Assembly – Everyone welcome 
Chess Club – Year 5 & 6  

   
 

 


